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This half term has flown by, the days are getting longer and daffodils are on the way!  
It has been wonderful to see the fullness of our school’s provision including   

RAFA café , community visits and trips gradually come back to life.   
 

Our enrichment curriculum is in full swing with so many learning opportunities beyond Beaucroft including tentative planning for summer 
term residentials. Portland had a great time visiting Avon Tyrell ahead of their class residential  in June. 
 
Exciting expansion plans continue, as does our recruitment  to strengthen the team further. We also have some fantastic plans to further 
improve the current site that commences this half term. 
 
Thank you to the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation for their 
very generous donation.  We will ensure the children benefit from this 
additional funding. 
 
Our fantastic Friends Association (PTA)  is continuing to fundraise with 
the ever-popular  One Hundred Club.  Please support us via              
the school gateway. Friends can accept cheques from the wider  
family. First draw takes place half term — cash prizes every month.  
 
Hope you have a very happy and safe half term. 
 

Diane Makariou / Joe Barnett 

Dates for the diary: 

Comic Relief Day - March 18th - more details to follow 

Parent Support: 

Parenting Clinics for one-to-one sessions - by appointment 

Tuesday 15th March, Tuesday 22nd March, Tuesday 29th 
March 

Positive Parenting Programme - 6 week course - starting 
Tuesday 26th April.  Email Mandy Guy to reserve  a place 
m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Parent Consultations - week beginning March 14th 

Last day of Spring term - Thursday 7th April 

Extra bank holiday for Platinum Jubilee - 6th June  
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As covid restrictions ease please help 
keep the school community safe by 
keeping your child home if they are 
displaying any of the following symp-
toms and/or displaying a positive lateral 
flow result. 
a high temperature – this means you 
feel hot to touch on your chest or 
back (you do not need to measure 
your temperature) 
a new, continuous cough – this means 
coughing a lot for more than an hour, 
or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 
hours (if you usually have a cough, it 
may be worse than usual) 
Loss of taste and/or smell 

 

Please order some home test kits via: https://get-home-lateral-flow-testing-kit.service.gov.uk 


